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MINUTES OF STONEHOUSE COMMUNITY COUNCIL MEETING 
HELD ON MONDAY 17th FEBRUARY 2020 

 
Item  
1 MEMBERS PRESENT & APOLOGIES 
 In attendance Apologies 

G Smith, R Freel, R Craig, S Montgomery,K.Gallagher, 
N.Wood, Y. Gardiner. 
 Christina McKelvie MSP, Cllr Dorman, Cllr Campbell 

S. Irons 
  
 

72 people attending signed the attendance record with others entering the meeting late and 
not signing in. In all it was estimated (including speakers) that around  85 people were in 
attendance including Christina McKelvie MSP, Cllr Dorman, Cllr Campbell and PC Lowrie from 
Police Scotland.   
Chairman G Smith welcomed everyone to the meeting, and intimated that we would only be 
covering the previous minutes and police report with the majority of the time allocated to the 
public presentation by South Lanarkshire Health and Social Care Partnership. 

 

2 PREVIOUS MINUTES Action 
 Those present agreed the Minutes were an accurate record.  
3 POLICE REPORT Action 
 The community council chairperson introduced PC Lowrie to deliver the monthly crime 

report, statistics and to answer any questions relating to Police Scotland. 

Since 20 January 2020, Pc Lowrie advised that 85 calls had been logged.  19 of these calls 
resulted in a crime report being generated.  One   RTA,   1 shoplifting which will be 
detected via CCTV.  A theft from a Motor vehicle and van.  There was also an assaulted 
recorded, yet to be detected and believed to be a targeted attack.  1 x attempted theft 
by Housebreaking although no entry was gained to the property.  PC Lowrie was pleased 
to advise 5 crimes had been detected. There were numerous calls made due to illegal 
dumping with questions being asked why cameras were not being used in the dumping 
hotspot areas. I.e. Marlage. PC Lowrie advised he was working with partnership agencies 
on this matter.  

 

4 SOUTH LANARKSHIRE COUNCIL HEALTH AND SOCIAL CARE PARTNERSHIP 
PRESENTATION 

Action 

 
  

Chairman introduced Val de Souza director of Health and Social Care / Chief Officer 
Health and Social Care Partnership who would provide a presentation on the future of 
social care. 
Val introduced her team and proceeded to intimate that she was looking for input from 
the community on their thoughts for social care covering the next 30-40 years. A series 
of slides were then presented with Questions and Answers throughout the presentation.  
These slides would be uploaded to the CC website and it was agreed that the CC write a 
letter to Val de Souza outlining what issues and topics the community council would like 
to see raised and discussed before a decision is taken on the replacement of Cander 
Avon. A copy of this letter will also be made available on the community council website. 
http://www.community-council.org.uk/StonehouseCommunityCouncil/ 

CC.  

 
 

 DATE OF NEXT MEETING 
The date of the next meeting will be 16thth March 2020.   
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